
Proposal to Establish New Sub-Sector  
within the Public Power/Environmental Parties Sector 

for Distributed Generators and Demand Response Providers 
 

This proposal would establish a new sub-sector within the Public 

Power/Environmental Parties Sector for parties who qualify as Distributed Generators or 

Demand Response Providers. Two (2) percent of the total votes on the Management 

Committee shall be allocated to this new sub-sector. 

 The 2 percent allocation would come from equal four-tenths (0.4) percent 

reductions from each of the five existing Sectors, with the proviso that neither the 

Environmental Parties sub-sector, nor any Governmental Agency sub-sector (whether 

representative or consuming) shall have their current voting allocation reduced. 

 The proposed change would result in the following voting weight allocations: 
 

Sector Current Voting Percent New Voting Percent 
Generators 21.5 21.1 
Other Suppliers 21.5 21.1 
Transmission Owners 20 19.6 
End-Use Consumers   
     Large Consumers 9 8.8 
     Small consumers 4.5 4.3 
     Governmental Agency 4.5 4.5 
     Large Energy Using 

Governmental Agency 
2 2 

Public Power/Environmental   
     State Power Authorities 8 7.8 
     Municipals and Coops 7 6.8 
     Environmental Parties 2 2 
     DGs and DRPs  2 
TOTAL 100 100 
  


